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Wednesday 19th June 2024 – National Thank a Teacher Day  
 

Dear Families,  
 
In recognition for National Thank a Teacher Day, we would like to develop a display in school which reflects 
everyone’s feedback and recognition for the wonderful work that our school staff do each and every day. As 
part of this project, we would like to reflect all staff and not just our teachers. Your positive comments may 
reflect an individual or the school in general.  
 
We would like to develop an idea involving leaves where all of your feedback builds up to create a stimulating 
display. A leaf template has been provided to you all which we would like you to return by Monday 17th June 
2024. You may choose the template that you’d like to use.  
 
As part of your feedback, please do not include any personal details.  
 
We look forward to reading and coordinating your contributions. Please look out for this in school once it is 
complete.  
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Mr. D. Walton-Jonas 
Headteacher  
  



 
  


